November 7, 1980

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST

Mr. J. M, Felton, Director fQIﬂ‘JO-S.S#
Division of Rules and Records Aecd I]-)2- &0
Office of Administration

U.S. Nuclear Regulator' Commission
Washington, DC 20555
Dear Mr, Felton:
Under the provisions of the Freedom of Information
Act we hereby request one copy of a proposal submitted
to the NRC by Woodward-Clyde Consultants entitled "Effective
Peak Acceleration for Nuclear Power Plant Design.,"

Very truly yours,

Robert S, Hart
President
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